
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in the Plan of Restoration and Operations during this 

public input process. 

 

I am impressed with Midas Gold's current dedication to repairing legacy environmental issues at the 

site from mining activity that took place on and off for more than 100 years. This is a major 

investment. Government agencies would not have the budget to perform all the necessarily 

reclamation work. This private/public partnership is the right approach for Idaho and will solve 

environmental issues while providing the area with a significant economic boost. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Candace soderston 


